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New Year Poem on Life 
 

Another fresh New Year is here…  

Another year to live! 

To banish worry, doubt, and fear, 

To love and laugh and give! 

 

This bright new year is given me 

To live each day with zest… 

To daily grow and try to be 

My highest and my best! 

 

I have the opportunity 

Once more to right some wrongs, 

To pray for peace, to plant a tree, 

And sing more joyful songs! 

 

            ~William Arthur Ward 

 

Greetings Sorors, 

 

I pray that your holiday season was all that you hoped it to be. We now welcome 2020 

with open arms to accept all lessons, trials, and blessings as we continue the work of Iota 

Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.  I am so excited for everyone to see the programs, projects and 

fundraisers that Beta Pi has in the works! We hope that everyone has a chance to support 

and celebrate with us. I am also excited as we prepare to participate in our 73rd 

Southwestern Regional Conference here in Houston, Tx.  

  

As we move forth in the work, I would like to leave you with this thought. Making a 

difference starts with one step, with one foot, then the next. I am elated to be taking those 

steps with a such a dynamic group of ladies. 

As always, I am forever grateful for the love and support shown from the BRILLIANT 

Beta Pi Chapter,  

  

Yours in Service, 

Casey C. Preston, M.Ed. 

Chapter President 
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MADGE BUSH TRANSITIONAL LIVING CENTER 

* HOME SWEET HOME * 

COMMUNITY SERVICE ACTIVITY 

FEBRUARY 15, 2020 ~ 8:30 AM 
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Beta Pi Chapter  
Celebrating the 2019 Holiday Season 
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To make Christmas wishes and dreams come true, Beta Pi Chapter adopted Cameron, 

a seven-year-old residing with his mother at Madge Bush Transitional Living Center.  

Beta Pi blessed Cameron with gifts of his favorite character, Captain American, along 

with other toys, and clothing. Not only was Cameron on a Christmas high, but he was 

also awaiting a celebration of his birthday the day after Christmas.  Beta Pi Santa also 

surprised Cameron’s mother with comfy pampering gifts.  Cameron and his mother 

blessed us with their joyous smiles and excitement. 
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Happy Valentine’s Day! 
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            Financial Fitness for Your New Year 

 

With the New Year comes New Year Resolutions: to eat healthier, be more responsible, spend more time 

with family, the list goes on. But have you ever thought about focusing on your financial fitness? At a time 

when we want to focus on healthier bodies, we should also focus on healthier bank accounts and personal 

financial strategies. Here are four simple ways to improve your finances this year: 

 

1.) Be prepared. In a time of trauma, could you locate your trust, will, mortgage statements or insurance 

policies? Start the New Year by being prepared. Make sure you have the right documents in the right places. 

We suggest keeping original documents in a safety deposit box along with copies of your driver's licenses 

and some cash. Here are the documents you may want to collect: 

 

• Birth certificates, marriage license, death certificates, trust and will documents 

• Credit cards 

• Driver's licenses 

• Insurance policies 

• Mortgage/house deeds or statements 

• Bank statements 

 

It's also a good idea to keep copies of these documents, including insurance policies and extra cash, in an 

emergency kit. 

 

2.) Pay down debt, but don't forget about you! Be wise with any bonus check, tax refund or holiday 

money you have received this year. Pay down your debt starting with the highest interest rate. Set a 

monthly amount to pay and if that number is right, you'll be paying off your debt right on schedule! We also 

recognize that you've worked hard and want to treat yourself; we get it! Set a little aside to splurge while 

putting the rest away. 

 

3.) Create a teaching moment for your kids. Did your children or grandchildren receive holiday money 

for Christmas? This is a great time to start talking to them about their own financial future, especially if they 

are at that age where they are starting to explore the world on their own. Use this time to discuss saving 

and spending and consider opening a savings account for them. 

 

4.) Tune-up your finances. Set yourself up for success by actually doing the "I'll do this tomorrow" things 

you've been saying for months: 

 

• Start a rainy-day fund; this way, you can't be tempted to spend money you never see, and you save 

a bit of money in case of a disaster. 

• Make sure to check your bank and credit card accounts regularly for any suspicious activity. Data 

breaches are more frequent these days; download your mobile banking app and set up balance alerts 

to catch any unauthorized withdrawals from your accounts. 

• Does your company offer a 401(k)? If so, make sure you contribute enough to get the full amount of 

your company's match. This is essentially free money! 

 

With these tips in mind, what are your financial goals for the New Year?  
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  Stop the Silence 
 

 
Beta Pi, it’s time to lace up and hit the pavement for a good cause, the Sister’s 
Network, Inc. Stop the Silence Breast Cancer Awareness Walk.  We’re calling on 
all sorors, MOIs, Pelatis FILs, family and friends to help Beta Pi make a big 
presence in support of breast cancer awareness.  
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